Georgia Grant Professionals Association
Chapter Meeting

Tuesday, November 22, 2016
Professional Development

The group had a roundtable discussion about the recent Grant Professionals Association National Conference held in Atlanta on November 9-12, 2016 at the Hyatt Regency Atlanta. Several attendees were present and discussed their general impressions of the conference. The group identified specific strengths and weaknesses including opportunities for networking, the diversity of topics and the need to address the interests of professionals with varying levels of experience. It was noted that this feedback should be taken into consideration as planning begins for GGPA’s 2017 Southeastern Regional Grants Conference to be held June 15-16 in Morrow.
Business Meeting

Minutes: Minutes from the previous minutes were approved as presented.
Treasurer’s Report: Pat Duboise reported that the checking account balance was $4,317.88. She noted that the chapter was waiting on a $1,000 reimbursement from the National Office to cover the cost of hospitality items purchased for the National Conference, and that $425 in membership dues was being maintained by the National Office in accordance with the new financial procedures. The chapter had a total of $5,742.88 in funds available. 

Announcements: At the GPA National Conference, GGPA member and Past President Amanda Day was elected to the Board of Director of the national Grant Professionals Association.
Holiday Social: It was announced that GGPA’s annual Holiday Social would take place on Tuesday, December 13 at 11 AM at Hudson Grille in Midtown. Members were encouraged to RSVP in order to provide the restaurant with an accurate count.
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:00 PM.

Submitted by Pat Duboise, Treasurer, 1/8/2017
